
WE HAVE A DREAM: A WORLD WITHOUT RACISM - APRIL, 2023


We did not meet on our third Wednesday, April 19th, to encourage group 
members to attend one of the events offered this week.


South Baltimore Community Land Trust invited us to their Earth Day Celebration: 
Looking Back & Building Forward: An Environmental Justice Listening Session 
on Friday, April 21st. It included the debut screening of a new film shedding light 
on injustices in the past hundred years and a listening session and discussion 
with Maryland's top environmental regulator, MDE Secretary Serena McIlwain on 
building a systematic approach to environmental justice in South Baltimore. 
Attendees included youth, residents and workers in South Baltimore 
communities of Mt. Winans, Cherry Hill, Westport, Cutis Bay, Lakeland, Brooklyn 
and the developing community on the Baltimore Peninsula.


Another event on Thursday, April 20th, was a symposium sponsored by Catholic 
Charities with Dr. Greer Gordan speaking at Nativity on Good Trouble: Alliances 
for Racial Justice. They also offered the livestream at satellite locations. 


Next month, May 17th, we will meet in person at St. Vincent’s to hear Matthew 
Taylor speak on Christian Nationalism.


Plan on joining our zoom on June 21st at 7 pm to discuss all of these events. If 
you do not receive the zoom links since you haven’t journeyed with us but would 
like to receive future ones, email pa.meyer@comcast.net.



